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the Future 

Mrs Minshall-Thomas’ Star Moments  

A wonderful festive week with so many exciting 

events taking place. On Monday, I had the chance to spend 

the afternoon with Reception making some very special 
Christmas cards for their Year 6 buddies. On Tuesday, I 

went with the Reception class to deliver Christmas cards 
and sing songs to our neighbours. Also on Tuesday, the 

Year 6 visited St Mary's Church in Nantwich. Thank you to  

the parents who came along and ferried the children.. On 
Tuesday evening, we had our first KS2 Sing Along at 

Forest Schools. It was a magical evening. Thank you so 
much to the parents, teachers and local community who 

joined us. Also a special thank you to Mrs Ashley and 

Mrs Wagg for organising the event. On Wednesday, it was 
our Pantomine visit to watch Sleeping Beauty. It was 

amazing! We even got picked to go on stage. Thank you to 

Will (Year 5) and Mrs Allen for sharing their talents on 
stage with everybody! Thank you to all the helpers who 

came along on the day and to Mrs Dale who organised 
the event for the school . On Thursday, it was our Team 

Day event all based around Christmas. It was lovely to 

see the children working with different teachers and classes 
on some exciting activities. On Friday, we had lots of 

parties busily happening. It was a truly great end to a 

great week.  

Finally, I would like to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. A big thank you from 

the Sound Team for your continued support.  

What's coming after Christmas .. 

We welcome you all back on Monday 6th January. 

Thursday 9th January Year 3 forest School begins. On 

Monday 1th January the Spring Term clubs start.  

 

 

Sound and District Primary School 
 

Weekly Newsletter : 20.12.19 
 

Sound’s  

Superstars  

 

 

 

 

The whole school has 

achieved Sound Superstars 
this week for outstanding 

behaviour at the Pantomime 

and during Team Day 

 

 

Headteacher Star of the week!  

Freddie T—Reception 

Upcoming Events!  

 14.1.19 Year 5 Cake sale - 

 15.1.19 PTA Meeting 6pm 

 20.1.19 Year 6 SATs Parent 

Meeting  

 22.1.19 Parents Curriculum 

Afternoon  

 9.1.19 Year 3 Forest  School 

starts 
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Reception Visit Neighbours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to the Reception class who delivered 
Christmas Cards and sang Christmas songs to our 
local community. 
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KS2 Wellies and Woollies Forest Schools Sing A Long 
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Sleeping Beauty at the Regent!  
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Human Rights 

Day  

This week in Global Learning  

we are focusing on…. 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE GOAL 97% 

End of Year Class Attendance 

Reception— 97.0% 

Year 1— 95.3% 

Year 2— 97.3% 

Year 3— 95.3% 

Year 4— 97.1% 

Year 5— 94.3% 

Year 6— 95.5% 

Congratulation's Ruby 

Well done  
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Christmas Team Day 
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Year 6 Buddy Afternoon 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Visit to the Chapel  
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Talented Sound Children  
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Finley’s  Nantwich Town 
Dabbers Under 10s team 

came first place in a re-
cent tournament at 

Nantwich Town FC. 

Fern completed the Santa 

Dash in Nantwich. 
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Year 4 Taekwondo  
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Rising Stars Christmas Party! 

A huge thank you to the Rising Stars staff the 

children have had an amazing time this term.  
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Sound School Lottery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amazon Smile! Support Sound School!  

If you are an AmazonSmile customer, you can now 
support Friends Of Sound School in the Amazon shopping 
app on your Android device! Simply follow these 

instructions to turn on AmazonSmile and start generating 

donations.  

1. If you have the latest version of the Amazon Shopping 

App, open the App on your Android device. 

2. View Settings and select AmazonSmile.  

3. Follow the in App instructions to complete the process.  

If you do not have the latest version of the Amazon 

Shopping App, update your App. 

 

AmazonSmile is not currently available for iOS users. We 
will notify AmazonSmile charities when it becomes 

available. 
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